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  AROUND LARONDE – April 15, 2019 
 

Our commitment at École Laronde is to offer a fulfilling French experience while 

developing kind, respectful and responsible learners who are creative builders of 

their future.  

À l’École Laronde, nous nous engageons à offrir une riche expérience du 

français et à former des élèves gentils, respectueux et responsables qui sont les 

créateurs de leur avenir.  

 

As we head into the Easter weekend we want to 

wish all of our families a Happy Easter! We hope that you get some 

time to enjoy being outdoors or sharing a meal together.  

 

We wish our grade 7 students and accompanying adults a fun and 

safe camping trip! We hope the sun shines for all of you during that 

week. 

 

YEARBOOKS 

On Wednesday your child will be coming home with a notice for the 

school yearbook (it is also attached at the end of this newsletter for 

you to view). We will be opening up the online payment on Thursday, 

April 18 after 8:00 am. We have limited quantities of yearbooks 

available. If you have several children at the school you may want to 

consider ordering only one yearbook for your family. Please call our 

office staff should you have any questions. 
 

Thank you to the students who submitted an art piece for the inside 
cover of the yearbook. We appreciate the time and effort you put into 

your submissions! 

 

 

BREATHING EXERCISES 
 

As we continue to practice ways to calm our minds and calm our 

bodies at school, here are a few other breathing exercises you can 

try at home. Check out this webpage with info on some different 

types of breathing including dandelion, counting, belly and 

balloon breath. 

https://www.yogajournal.com/meditation/breathing-exercises-

help-kids-manage-emotions 

 

 
 

  

 Twitter: @larondelynx 

 Library:                   

http://bibliolaronde.weebly.com   

---------------------------------------

Upcoming Events 

Tues. Apr. 16 – Author Faith 

Hicks speaks/visits with our 

intermediate students 

Fri. Apr. 19 – Good Friday – 

no school 

Mon. Apr. 22 – Easter 

Monday – no school 

Thurs. Apr. 25 – PAC mtg 

@1:00 pm 

Apr. 23-26 – Grade 7 

students at camp 

 

  Orff Practice 

Tues. 7:45-8:30 (gr 5/6) 

 

    

 

 

https://www.yogajournal.com/meditation/breathing-exercises-help-kids-manage-emotions
https://www.yogajournal.com/meditation/breathing-exercises-help-kids-manage-emotions
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MORE IMPORTANT NEWS 

SCHOOL JERSEYS 
 

We are still missing 25 jerseys!! We really need all school jerseys 

returned to the school office asap. Thank you for your help in keeping 

our school items available for all students to use. 

 

 

TRACK & FIELD 
 

We will be starting our track and field season during the week of April 

23rd. We will have all grade 3 -6 students participating in “track 

attack”. This gives students a way to ease back into track & field, 

builds school spirit and allows students to try all events.  

We will begin practices during the week of April 29th. We will send out 

a practice schedule once it is established. We will participate or host 

one mini meet in May and we will also participate in the district track 

meet on Monday, June 3rd. 

 

 

 

  

 

Our grade 2/3 choir at the choral 

music festival at the Bell Centre. 

 

  In the Community 

PAC NEWS (date change): 
   Next PAC meeting → Apr. 25 @ 

1:00 pm (all parents/guardians 
are welcome to attend) 

 

  A BIG thank you to our PAC for 
paying for our recent French 

theatre production “Elyse 

contre l’extinction totale”. The 
students and staff really 

enjoyed this presentation! 

 
  

 SPORTS: 
 

 Badminton 

 Practices:  TUES→ 2:45 – 3:30   

                      FRI→ 7:45 – 8:30 

 

  Games: THURS→ 3:00 – 4:00 

 
 

 

 Ultimate 

   

 Game or Practice:  

                     WED→ 2:45-3:30 

 
 Practices: THURS→ 7:45-8:30 

 

                        FRI→ 2:45 – 3:30 
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                                 Ecole Laronde Elementary  
   1880 Laronde Drive, Surrey, B.C.  V4A 9S4 

Phone:  604-536-1626     Fax:  604-536-4829 

                                                                Website:  surreyschools.ca/laronde 

 
  Our commitment at École Laronde is to offer a fulfilling French experience while developing 

kind, respectful and responsible learners who are creative builders of their future. 

À l’École Laronde, nous nous engageons à offrir une riche expérience du français 

et à former des élèves gentils, respectueux et responsables 

qui sont les créateurs de leur avenir. 

 

 

 

April 15, 2019  
 

 

It’s time to order your yearbook! 
 

 

Our yearbook includes many memories of the 

2018/2019 school year at Laronde as well as 

photographs of students in all grades in various 

activities.   If you are interested in ordering a 

copy, you can order it online, go to www.surreyschools.ca/laronde.   

This is our preferred payment method.  
 

** IMPORTANT INFORMATION** There has been a limited amount of yearbooks ordered and it 

is based on a first come first serve basis.   Online Payment option will close Friday June 14, 

2019 or when we run out of years books which ever comes first.  

 

Delivery of the yearbook will be the last week of June. 

 

If you are paying by cash/cheque, please see the order form below and deliver it to the 

office ASAP to secure your copy.   

****************************************************************************************************** 

 

2018/2019   ORDER FORM  

 
 

Student Name:__________________________      Division: ____________________ 

 

Student Name:__________________________         Divis ion: ____________________ 

 

Student Name:__________________________       Division: ____________________ 

  

 

Number of Copies: ___________ @  $15.00 each  = ____________    Cash / Cheque  

 


	Twitter: @larondelynx

